
27 -11 -2020    Saunton Home Learning  

Dear Parents / Carers 

We have been starting to feel a little bit ‘Christmassy’ as our new literacy unit 

is based on ‘The Snowman’ by Michael Morpergo.  The children have really 

enjoyed the story.  We have been making coil pots out of clay this week and 

making our own switches to add to our electrical circuits. 

 

Homelearning: 

 Read to an adult 4 times. 

 Log on to mymaths and complete the lessons and homework set for you.  

This week it is on Roman Numerals.  We haven’t learnt about these yet in 

class, but the lessons are very easy to follow. Have fun – we will talk all 

about your learning next week! 

 

Remember to finish off your Roman projects and send in photos 

to saunton@bishopstawton-primary.org of your finished work! 

 

 


